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June 16th, 2025

Dear Valued Customer,

On June 4t 2025, the US Government increased the current Section 232 tariffs on steel
imports from 25% to 50%. Although finished K-Lath products are produced in our
production facility in San Bernardino, CA many of our raw material inputs are produced
elsewhere. Tree Island Steel cannot absorb this increase in raw material costs. Due to
the increase of galvanized wire input costs, Tree Island Steel is implementing a price

increase for all K-Lath products, effective for all shipments on or after July 7%, 2025.

Your Sales Representative will follow up with you directly with updated K-Lath pricing.

We appreciate your business and thank you for your continued support.

Respectfully,
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Dan Ehler
US Sales Manager
Tree Island Steel

Mobile: 480-799-6131
Email: dehler@treeisland.com
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